 May 4, 1928

Prof. G. W. Carver,
Tuskegee Normal and Industrial Instltute,
‘Tuskegee Institute, ilabama.

Dear Frof. Carver:

I am interested in your letter of April IOth,
especlally regarding the hybrid amaryllis.
Hr, Riorden here ai <mes has & fine lot of
theses

T had hoped to send to you by thils time, a copy
of the Ames paper in which I referred to your
aplendid work. I will send you a copy. Fossibly
I could get a number of your stulents down there
to help out with the publication of a special
number of 10 or 12 pages abour your work. Then
I would extend and change the material.

Yours truly,




